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Dear Parent / Carer,  

We use an online platform called Maths with Parents for our home learning in maths.  This 

is designed to help whole families discover the fun in maths together. You may be new to 

this or already registered last year. Please see the following instructions that hopefully 

cover all of your questions regarding registration this year. 

Are you a new parent who hasn’t used MwP before? 

1. Visit www.mathswithparents.com 

2. Click ‘Log In’, then ‘New Parent’ 

3. Enter your child’s class code:      

Class Name Class Code  Class Name Class Code 

Puffins  135322  Jackdaws 918550 

Woodpeckers 193929  Magpies 164540 

Goildfinches 175981  Barn Owls 902144 

Greenfinches 274085  Herons 235225 

Kestrels 149006  Eagles 992933 

Kites 203196  Falcons 193651 

Note: If you have more than one child, just add one at this stage. You will have the option to add a second child 

once you have logged in. 

Do you have more than one child at the school? 

1. Log in to your account. 

2. At the bottom of your page there is a ‘Add another child’ icon. Click this button. 

3. Enter your other child’s class code 

4. Enter their name, and then click ‘Confirm’ 

I registered last year – how can I move my child to their new class? 

1. Log in with your existing username & password 

2. You will see your child’s Mathscot. When you click on this, the website will give you a list 

of classes in your child’s year. Select your child’s new class. (Note: You will not have to enter 

the new code) 
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Forgotten your password?  

Click on the forgotten password button and enter your email address to be sent a new four-

digit password. If you want to reset your password, once you have logged in you can click 

on the ‘account’ menu and choose a more memorable word.  

Can more than one parent register for their child? 

Yes. Each parent can register individually. As long as you have the correct class code and all 

parents spell the child’s name in the same way, you can all have access to your child’s 

profile. You could also add grandparents or other carers, to get the whole family involved 

in maths! 

How does the Child Reward Scheme work? 

We have a child reward scheme where you earn stars for watching the videos and leaving 

comments. The more topics you complete, the more clothes your mathscot will be wearing!  

Children will be given certificates for all of the different topics they complete, so don’t 

forget to watch the videos, do the activities, and leave comments in both of the boxes! 

There aren’t any activities, only an intro video. Why is that? 

Your first topic hasn’t been released yet. Don’t worry, you will receive an email when the 

first topic is released. 

I can’t see any activities under the video. Why is 

that? 

When a new video is sent out, the activities won’t 

appear until a video has been watched. Once you 

have watched the video the activities should appear 

at the bottom.  

Other questions? 

Why don’t you look at our FAQs in the Help menu on 

your login page. If you can’t find the answer ask your 

child’s class teacher, or email MwP at 

info@mathswithparents.com? 
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